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My concern is that because of the widespread and indiscriminate prescribing of Opioids and Benzodiazepines in
General Practice, consumers will misuse telehealth to obtain these drugs.
The numerous and dubious companies that have set themselves up to exploit this lucrative income stream use
contractors who are not constrained by any evidence-based standards or oversight of their prescribing patterns.
The business model does not favour the conscientious and ethical practice of medicine.

Munita Singh.




